
 

 

                                    

  
 

 

Christmas Concert 
 

 
 

 

We are so excited for our upcoming 
Christmas concert on the December 15th in 
the Community Hall at 7pm.  
 
Junior and Senior Infants will perform It’s a 
baby, Middle Room will perform Ralph the 
Reindeer and the Senior Room will perform 
Robin Hood.  
 
Looking forward to seeing you all there. 
 

 

Christmas Panto 
 

 
 

The PA have organised for West Midlands 
Theatre Group, a touring theatre company 
based in the UK, to come to the hall in 
Feakle on the December 7th, to perform 
Sleeping Beauty for the children.  
 
Thank you to the PA who have organised 
and are covering the cost of this event. 

 

 

 

 

 

Lees Road 

 

Aoibheann Daly, Áine Daly and Jack Moloney 

represented our school in the Cross Country 

Finals in Lees Road on November 14th.  Well 

done on a good performance and thanks to 

Carol and Nessa for accompanying them. 

Christmas Family Fun Day 
 

 
 

The annual Santa in the hall is returning this 
year on Sunday December 4th; from 2pm till 
4pm. Santa will be arriving at 2:10 pm.  
 
As well as meeting Santa in his magical 
Grotto there will be a host of games and 
family entertainment for all. 
 
Raffle tickets will also be on sale on Sunday 
December 4th, for the School’s Christmas 
Raffle.  
 

 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Team Hope 
Christmas Shoe Box Appeal 

 

 
 

Thank you to all families who supported the 
shoebox appeal this year. 
 

 

Cash for Clobber 
 

 

Thank you to everybody who contributed to 
the Cash for Clobber clothing collection on 
the 18th of November.  
 
Your support is greatly appreciated. 

 
  

 

 

 

 

Munster Rugby Coach 
 

 
 

Thank you to Brian who is completing some 
rugby coaching sessions with the Senior 
Room on Thursdays. The children are really 
enjoying this. 

 

Maternity Leave 
 
Mr Donnellan will finish in Feakle N.S. on the 
16th of December.  
 
Thank you so much for all the hard work 
over the past few months. We all wish you 
the very best in the future.  
 
Ms McMahon will return from Maternity 
leave on the 19th of December.  
 
 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY! 
 
 

Sun December 4th    Feakle Christmas Family Fun Day 
 
Wed December 7th    School Panto – Sleeping Beauty 
 
Thu December 15th   School Christmas Concert   
 
Mon December 19th 
Tue December 20th  Children can wear their own clothes to school on these 
Wed December 21st  days, if parents wish 
 
  
Thurs December 15th  Christmas Concert 
 
Wed December 21st   School closes at 12 Noon for the Christmas break.   
 
Thu January 5th 2022  School Re-opens after Christmas break. 

 

 


